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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: ldooley@equologicgroup.com
Sent: Monday, October 29, 2012 2:28 PM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Subject: Mills Collwge

 Ms. Jakub, 
We were unable to complete drilling at Mills College on October 19 as previously planned.  Soft ground 
conditions in the lawn area behind Mills Hall caused a switch of drilling equipment.  The work will now be 
completed on Thursday November 8.   We do not ancipate any problem meeting the current report 
deadline of December 19.  
   

 
Lee Dooley/ 408 656-2505 


